
Unfavorable – HB0070 Safe Access for All (SAFE) Roads Act of 2023 

 

Nelda	Fink		
MD	District	32	
	
I	am	a	bicycle	rider,	and	walker.	But	I	do	not	agree	with	spending	state	
taxpayers	money	to	study	what	the	state	cannot	provide	–	safety.	Safety	is	
a	state	of	mind	and	only	the	individual	can	create	that	state	of	mind	by	
taking	actions	that	provide	for	their	own	safety.	I	feel	perfectly	safe	riding	
on	roads	without	bike	paths	and	walking	alongside	roads	that	don’t	even	
have	a	shoulder.	I	don’t	agree	with	additional	spending	of	the	People’s	
taxes	for	what	is	actually	an	illusion.		

I	oppose	this	bill.	

I	urge	the	Senate	members	to	vote	unfavorably	on	this	bill.	

Nelda	Fink	

	

	

	

	


